
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Wednesday 29th June 2021 

 
Dear Parents,  

 
We are pleased to attach your child’s school report for the academic year. Please review the 
report with your child and identify the many positives contained within the report. We are 
very proud of our school community and the way in which they have demonstrated true 
Northbrook Primary Academy values, through what has been a challenging year due to the 
disruption we have all faced during the pandemic. 
 
Within this letter we have included some key information that help you to fully understand 
the report and prepare for our Parents’ Evening on Tuesday 6th July. 
 
Your child as a Northbrook learner: 
 
In the first section of the report, your child’s class teacher has written an overview of their 
strengths, areas for development and their general attitude to learning through play. This 
includes an overall judgement on their attitude to learning. 
 
Early Years Foundation Stage: 
 
Your child’s class teacher has written a summary of your child’s progress and achievement 
within each of the areas of learning, with a judgement if your child’s is either working 
towards age related expectations (ELG1), working within age related expectations (ELG2) or 
working above age related expectations (ELG3). They have also made a judgement on your 
child’s attitude to learning through play; including behaviour, motivation and resilience. 
 

Parents’ Evening on Tuesday 6th July: 
 
Parents’ Evening will give you and your child the opportunity to listen to feedback from their 
teacher and to ask questions to support the preparation for next academic year. 
Unfortunately, due to the current COVID-19 situation and the increase in cases within the 
locality Parents Evening will no longer be a ‘face to face’ event. We will now host a virtual 
parents evening supported by ‘School Cloud’. This will allow the event to run in a completely 
safe manner through video links 
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We will be sending you your log-in details and further information in an additional letter 
very shortly. However, information and links to the ‘School Cloud’ site can be found on the 
‘Virtual Parents Evening’ page of the school website (https://northbrookpa.org/parents-
carers/virtual-parents-evening). We recommend that you watch the short video prior to the 
evening as it explains how the appointments start and finish as well as tips about 
microphone and video settings to make the experience even better.  
 
Finally, please do not hesitate to contact the school if you have any questions or queries 
enquiries@northbrookpa.org. Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Kindest regards, 

M Cunniffe 

Mr M Cunniffe 
Head of School 
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